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On May 10, 2024, the 8th grade class from St. Mary’s Episcopal School visited the District Court as part of a 3-Branches of 

Government Field Trip. The class observed a sentencing hearing before District Judge Thomas L. Parker and held a mock trial 

using facts from the landmark First Amendment Rights case Tinker vs. Des Moines Independent School District. The group met 

with representatives from the U.S. Attorney’s Office, Federal Defender’s Office, and U.S. Probation Office prior to the 

sentencing for pre-hearing discussions. They toured the U.S. Marshals Service Office and then had lunch with the judges and 

posed for a group photo before heading off to visit the branches of the county and city governments.   
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   U.S. Marshals Service 

Supervising Deputy U.S. Marshal Jess Ivie and Judicial Security 

Inspector Joe Beidl spoke to the students about the role of the 

Marshals Service and then took them on a tour of the U.S. 

Marshals control room.  While touring the control room, 

Deputy U.S. Marshal Seth Bruce brought out some of the 

protective gear used in the field. 

Shelby County K-9 

Officer Marko was on 

site during the tour and 

his handler brought 

him out for the 

students.  K-9 Officer 

Marko is always on 

duty and students were 

instructed not to 

approach or try to pet 

him. 




